
From: [REDACTED]
Sent: Tuesday, September 5, 2017 8:31 PM
To: Karyna Shuliak
Subject: Re: apt. 7J available...

Yes. Agree on both. I hope all will be ok in the end!

Sent from my iPhone

> On Sep 5, 2017, at 4:11 PM, Karyna Shuliak [REDACTED] wrote=:

>

> Thank you very much for letting me know [REDACTED]

> Poor Cecile, Jeffrey says the storm there might be really bad...

>

>> On Sep 5, 2017, at 4:03 PM, [REDACTED] wrote:

>>

>> Hi Karyna...I wanted you to know Cecile had to reschedule her surge=y as all flights from STT have been cancelled due to the impending storm. S=e will now be in 7N Sept. 19-Oct. 17...so if you and Sonam need to go=in, you are clear to do so. If something changes, I will let you know.

>

<?xml version=.0" encoding=TF-8"?>

<!DOCTYPE plist PUBLIC "-//Apple//DTD PLIST 1.0//EN" "http://www.apple.com/DTDs/PropertyList-1.0.dtd">

<plist version=.0">

<dict>

<key>conversation-id</key>

<integer>7115</integer>

<key>date-last-viewed</key>

<integer>0</integer>

<key>date-received</key>

<integer>1504643438</integer>

<key>flags</key>

<integer>8590195713</integer>

<key>remote-id</key>

<string>60618</string>

</dict>

</plist>